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Brian Schultz

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 12:05 PM
To: 'de.oroark@verizon.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 18874)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been 
accepted as an e-filing per phone conversation with IDM.  This petition incorrectly references Docket 
20190165 which is related to the Clearwater rate center.  However, this petition will be set up as a new 
docket related to the Winterpark rate center.  Please remove references to “Docket 20190165-TA” and 
resubmit the petition.  When filing the corrected petition on the website, please choose the option for 
unknown/initial docket (shown in red on the screenshot below for ease of reference): 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
 




